To the Membership Committee of the Waquoit Bay Yacht Club

I would like to recommend and sponser Kathleen Farrell for membership in The Waquoit Bay
Yacht Club. | have known Kathy for about 11 years. She recently moved to the Falmouth area
after living on Martha’s Vineyard for several years where she worked as an elementary school
reading specialist.

Kathy has the qualities that would make her an excellent member. She is very friendly and
outgoing and eager to help out where needed. In addition to being an elementary school
reading specialist, she is an enthusiastic kayaker, sailor with a love of the ocean.

Sincerely

Steve Ballo



